
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 12, 2023 12:29 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2023-08-12 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2022-0111 
 
-- Name -- 
MIKE GRATZ 
 
-- Phone -- 
 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 
 
-- Comments -- 
We are excited at the possibility of the installation of underground natural gas lines to Wispi Shore Rd. 
The dependability would be a huge plus living in the country. The more stable cost and cleanliness of 
natural gas is another positive. Not having to rely on propane deliveries, keeping an eye on propane 
levels during power outages (propane fueled generator) and ugly tanks all over the country side are 
things that won't be missed. 
 
-- Receive a copy of the decision? -- 
Yes 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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	From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

